## Educational Policies and Faculty/Student Relations Committee

The Educational Policies and Faculty/Student Relations Committee is scheduled to meet following the T-FSC meeting this week to review and approve a draft report on recommended modifications to the online Student Evaluations of Teaching process. This issue has been the central preoccupation of the committee this academic year, and has involved numerous consultations by committee members with colleagues across the University.

Later this week EdPol is hosting an informal conversation with representatives from the Student Senators Academic Affairs Committee.